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Dear Partner:
We are excited that your organization supports EnviroFlash. EnviroFlash is an important air quality alert tool for communities across the nation. Whether you are trying to reach the media, stakeholders or the general public, we want to make it easy for you to explain why EnviroFlash is a simple and convenient way to get air quality alerts straight to your e-mail inbox. 
Enclosed is a toolkit of promotional materials that will help you spread the word in your community. We hope these materials help you capitalize on key dates like the beginning of ozone season, Asthma Awareness Month in May and Healthy Lung Month in October. The toolkit is divided into three different sections: stakeholder materials, media relations materials and consumer-related materials. Attached is a brief description of each section and the pieces you can find in them. We have also provided examples of how each item can be used. 
If you have comments or questions, please contact Scott Jackson at jackson.scott@epa.gov or Donna Rogers at rogers.donna@epa.gov. If you have ideas about how the materials in this toolkit could be improved or about materials that have worked for you in other air quality outreach efforts, please let us know so that we can continue to improve the kit. Also, if you customize any of the materials, drop us an e-mail so we can pass your ideas on to others. Thanks again for your help. We look forward to working with you to expand EnviroFlash in your community. 
